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>REMINDERS  
Next Meeting – 7:00 Tuesday, October 22 

at Will Rogers Garden Exhibition Center. 
 

Topic: Show Preparation & Nominations 

Come and show your support by stuffing 
welcome bags for the participants while 
enjoying the company of fellow members.  
We need you help to fill several jobs at the 
Show.  Nominations for 2020 Club Officers will 
be taken from the membership. 
 

Refreshments: Coffee 

Hospitality: First Volunteer 

At our Last Meeting… 
Woodcarving tools, supplies, and other items 
from Tim Hataway’s estate were on the 
auction block.  Kent Wallace acted as our 
auctioneer, with Jerry Van Bebber assisting. 
 

 
 

     
 

     
 

 
Several people were able to purchase carvings 
that Tim had started, and at least one that he 
had completed and initialed.  Many fine-
quality items were for sale, and everything 
there had the added value of once having 
belonged to a member who was warmly 
regarded and is remembered fondly.  All 
proceeds from the auction went to Tim’s 
widow, Barbara. 
 

Richard Dalke was pleased to announce that a 
grant of $2,500 for the upcoming Artistry in 
Wood show has been approved.  A special 
“thank you” goes out to Richard for the many 
hours of diligent work that he devoted to 
preparing and submitting the grant request.  
Without his effort, we wouldn’t have a show of 
such high caliber. 
 

ARTISTRY IN WOOD 
Admission tickets are now available for 
presale.  They are $4 apiece, and each one 
comes with a raffle ticket.  Show posters are 
also free for the asking.  Please contact Richard 
Dalke if you would like any.  The completed 
pieces of this year’s nativity scene were on 
display at our last meeting. 
 
If you would like a special piece of wood or a 
particular tool, our Vendors have requested 
you give them a call and they will bring it.  
Moore Roughouts phone no. is 800-825-2657, 
and Bigfoot Carving Tools no. is 800-752-9781. 

 

2019 Officers 
Pres Fred Self  
Sec Dan Nealey 
Treas  John Amicon 



 

 
 

COMING EVENTS: 
 

Election of Club Officers 
We’ll be electing new officers at our November 
meeting.  If you’re interested in holding an 
office, or if you would care to suggest 
someone to our nominating committee, please 
contact John Luna, Bill Dalke, or John Amicon. 
 

Christmas Dinner 
Our regular December meeting day falls on 

Christmas Eve this year, so in lieu of our 

regular meeting, we will have our banquet at 

Golden Corral, 520 S. MacArthur, on Tuesday, 

December 17, at 5:30 pm. 
 

 
 

NOTES from President:  Keep making chips 

and having fun. 
  

CONTINUING PROJECTS 
COMFORT BIRDS: If you have any more 

finished birds, please give them to Clyde 

Fosdyke. If you give any birds directly to others 

rather than going through Clyde, please 

provide him with their names and pictures of 

the birds whenever possible. 
 

Website: www.okcarver.org 
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